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This measure would be grossly unfair to  rural areas. It would negatively impact 

agricultural areas as well as small communities. IMO it would stop people from 

moving to Oregon as well. 

I feel the impact to seniors could be devastating as well. We pay some of the highest 

taxes of any state now, this could cripple so many. 

Please veto this ! 

 

 


